New Hispanic South (SERA 37) – Training Taskforce

Conference Call Notes, July 7, 2008
Attendees:
Stacey McCullough, Nancy Calix, Cintia Aguilar, Kathleen Tajeu, Cesar Asuaje, Crystal Tyler-Macke, Deborah Cross, Frida Bonaparte, Andrew Behnke

Because faculty at North Carolina are also planning to offer training for agents in October and the training topics were similar to what we have proposed, the idea of combining the SERA training with the North Carolina training was discussed.  Two options were ultimately considered: 

1) A North Carolina training with the option to pull from the taskforce program materials being developed.  This training would serve as a model for a SERA training to be held in January.

2) A combined training, potentially with breakout sessions for NC people to address state-specific issues.  

After a lengthy conversation, the taskforce voted to proceed with a combined training in October.  Cintia will send a group a copy of the draft schedule that North Carolina faculty have to the taskforce so that we can see how it compares to what we have already set.
Stacey and Frida will follow up with Bo at SRDC to find a location and set dates.  The training will be scheduled between October 13 and 31.  A previously discussed it will be held on a Tuesday-Wednesday or Thursday-Friday.  
Each of the previously identified training subgroups should continue in fleshing out the details for each training segment.  The subgroups will ultimately be responsible for determining presenters and content for each segment.  However, as discussed during the previous call, the entire SERA group should be given the opportunity for input into content.
Stacey will develop a proposed schedule and send regular reminders for making sure we stay on track.

